UPCOMING EVENTS
AUGUST

30-31 Year 6 Camp

3 |—Dance Event K-2
SEPTEMBER

| —AFLW Country Gold

7—Dance Event K-2 rain day
7—Group Photos

8—AFLW Country Gold rain day
8—Assembly 2/3 & P/1B

| [—Hockey practise day
28—Country Gold Carnivals
29—Assembly—5/6A & 3/4A
29—Last day Term 3
OCTOBER

| 6—Term 4 commences

| 7—School Photos

24—School Association meeting
27—~Assembly 5/6 B

28-29—CGr 5/6 Prim B'ball Tourn

Duty of Care: Parents are
reminded that duty of care on the
school grounds begins at 8:30 am

2023 Term Dates
Term 3—25 July to 29 September
Term 4—16 October to 21 Dec

Scottsdale Primary School

Department for Education, Children and Young People

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Communicating Learning with Families Celebration of
Learning

On Thursday the 23 of September we will be holding a ‘Celebration of
Learning’ open evening and providing an opportunity for families to come
and visit their child's classroom and see their learning progress. As part of this
open evening we will also be holding a school BBQ. All families are welcome
to attend, no bookings are necessary. The open evening will occur between
3:30pm-5:00pm with classrooms open from 3:30pm until 4:45pm. We look
forward to sharing your child’s learning with you.

2024 Planning

We will be commencing our planning and staffing for 2024. It is important if
your family circumstances are changing in 2024 and you child will not be
attending Scottsdale Primary school that you notify the school office.
Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten in 2024 as well as other
children who do not currently attend SPS. If you require any information,
please contact the school office.
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Buddy Benches

Earlier in the year members of our School Association raised the topic of
having a buddy bench in the playground to help support students to build
friendships. We were fortunate enough to have some of our talented staff
assisted by students construct and install a buddy bench in each of our three
play areas. Our Buddy Benches have a message ‘Buddy Bench, Be A Friend,
Make A Friend'.
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Student Representative Council

Last week we were thrilled to see so many members of our
school community join us at our whole school assembly to
recognise our elected Student Representative Council
representatives for Term 3 and 4. It was great to see the
showcasing of work by our class hosts as well as
performances by our talented Early Childhood classes who
have been working with Mrs Richardson throughout the last
two terms. Congratulations to the following SRC reps.:

P/IA Leo, Raven

P/1B Eli, Brianna

[/2 Ava B, Nevada

2/3 Tanner, Mackenzie P
3/4A Zakailah, Lotte
3/4B Zack, Amarli

4/5 Connor, Iris

5/6A Max, Dakoda

5/6B Kora, Jaizie

Davin Broomhall

School Photos

The following school photos will be taken on Thursday 7th
September. Please send your child in winter uniform. Class
phots are scheduled for Tuesday |7th October.

Northeast Athletic teams

Cross Country teams

Student Leadership Council

Bus Captains

Chair Committee

ICT Committee

Photography Committee
Canteen Monitors

Student Representative Council:
Term | &2and Term 3 & 4
Country Gold Football, Netball, Hockey, Soccer, AFLW

Playground Award Winners
Karta H, Nikki, Millie J, Emerson, Riley T, Bridget.

Playground Token Winners

Billie, Darcie H, Micah Bi, Savannah, Mila, Emerson, Cheston,
Charlie D, Teddy, Cam S, Aria, Oliver G, Micah Bu, Kaelah,
Charlotte, Patrick, Harley C, Arlie, Sonny, Bailey K, Ava B, Lily
D, Aylah D, Asha, Millie J, Gabe, Lilly S, Nikki, Karta H, Isabell,
Bridget, Miles, Riley T, Lacey, Camilla, Evie W, Lily M, Harlee
M-A, Sydney, Ava M, Xavier G, Emily, Holly, Ned, Leo, Fenix,
Tyreece, Tommy, Matilda Mo, Freya B.

Assembly Awards

Congratulations to the following students who were selected
by their class teachers for special mention at our Assembly
on |8th August 2023:

P/1 A— Aria, Kayla,

P/1 B— Xavier G, Sophie N
|/2— Bronte, Bailey

2/3— Karta H, Matilda Mo
3/4 A— Kadence, Sophie B
3/4B—Tilly C

4/5— Rihanna, Michael

5/6 A — Jacob, Zoe

5/6 B — Mackenzie H, Jett

Canteen News

Canteen special: Wednesday |3th
September—Saveloys $3

4

Week 6 focus - We are resilient

Week 7 focus - We learn from others

Don't forget to use the Qkr app for all
your canteen and uniform orders &
levy payments!!

Preferred Payment Method

@ ‘ . masterpass




Book Week

Jack Jumper’s visit

Line up assembly Friday for middle and upper primary
home reading certificates. So many children embracing the
reading spirit for book week. Well done and
congratulations to all of our hard working and dedicated
readers.




Gastro

There has been several reports of gastro throughout the
school community. If your child is unwell, please keep them
home from school until 48 hours after the last episode of
vomiting and/or diarrhoea.

COMMUNITY NOTICES

SCOTTSDALE BIKE PARK

Est. 2023

The Scottsdale Bike Park concept is currently being
developed and feedback is being sought. Head on over to
https://www.dorset.tas.gov.au/news/scottsdale-bike-park-
update to have your say!

If you wish to get involved with
Little Athletics you can do so at

C o m e & any of the nineteen Centres

Statewide.

I r y 2 O 2 3 Little Athletics Tasmania accepts the

Tasmanian Government Ticket to Play
vouchers.

Little Athletics Tasmania are hosting Come &
Try days at three locations this September!
Bring your friends for a fun and FREE
introduction to Little Athletics.

Domain Athletic Centre, Hobart
Saturday 16th September
10:00am - 11:30am

Penguin Athletic Track, Penguin
Sunday 17th September
10:00am - 1:30am

Northern Athletic Centre, StLeonards -
Sunday 17th September
2:30pm - 4:00pm

Ce/ Little
\I) Athletics
Tasmania

https://forms.office.com/r/R55rccy5bP

CONTACT DETAILS

PO Box 189, Scottsdale TAS 7260
Phone 03 6352 0200

Email scottsdale.primary@decyp..gov..au

Web www.education.tas.gov.au
Facebook Scottsdale Primary School
Scottsdale Primary Launching Into

Learning

School Association — 2023

Mrs Alana Summers—Chair

Mrs Morgan Rice—Vice Chair

Mrs Hayley Heazlewood—Secretary
Mrs Tiki Button— Treasurer

Mrs Krystal Morice—parent representative
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A snapshot of

our year so far.



